8th September 2023.
To: Stuart Mylrae – Chairman, Hertfordshire Table Tennis Association (HTTA).
HEMEL HEMPSTEAD & DISTRICT TABLE TENNIS LEAGUE
Dear Stuart,
Bob Andrews informs me that you have a HTTA meeting planned for September 18th.
I need to bring to your attention a decision taken at Hemel Hempstead League’s AGM back in June.
A rule change proposal, to remove the wording regarding ‘affiliation to HTTA’, was carried unanimously. The reasoning was to allow us to ‘de-affiliate’ at some future date, if the members required and voted for it.
We do however still retain wording to ‘affiliate to TTE’, and we are therefore required to continue affiliation to HTTA by virtue of TTE rules.
It is almost certain that members will request a further rule change at our next AGM, to remove wording regarding ‘affiliation to TTE’.
A number of different points were raised at the meeting. Because of this, I intend to canvas all our members, and to produce a list of concerns relating to both HTTA and TTE activities. When this is complete, I will send you a copy - for HTTA to discuss.
In essence, it was felt that Hemel Hempstead League could, if they wished, continue to function without any changes, and at considerably reduced costs, by not being tied to TTE and HTTA.
Regards.
Colin Tibbles – Chairman, Hemel Hempstead & District Table Tennis League. 

